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Visit smithsfallslibrary.ca/friends-of-the-library 
To find out more about who we are and how you can help 

 

 

Our 2024 Goals The Library has Moved 
 To support the Children’s Breakfast Program 

 
 To fundraise and support projects such as: 

 
 “Give a Child a Book” provides children’s 

books to the local schools and the food 
bank. 

 
Thank you to the Royal Canadian Legion, 
Branch 95 for their generous donation of 
$2500 towards this project this year. 

 
 “Patient Passtime Library” providing books 

for The Perth and Smiths Falls District 
Hospital Mobile Library.  

 
 “Beyond Books” Project fundraises for 

furniture, shelving, and equipment for the 
renovated Children’s floor of the Smiths 
Falls Library. 

 
We are currently preparing submissions for 
three grants for this project. 
 

Happy Anniversary! 
 
Friends of the Library have been promoting the 
causes of the library, particularly literacy, for 
over 40 years.  Through our fundraising efforts 
we have supported Library programs and 
purchased needed equipment. 
 
 

The Library has temporarily relocated to the 
first floor of the former post office building at 
30 Russell Street East.  
 
The full collection of books could not be 
accommodated at the temporary location. In 
the month of December, Friends of the 
Library helped pack up the books that are 
being stored until renovations are complete 
at the historical Andrew Carnegie building.  
 

Film Night International 
 
Friends of the Library and the Smiths Falls 
Community Theatre work together to present 
Film Night International. For further informa-
tion visit smithsfallstheatre.com  
 
We thank the following local businesses for 
their sponsorship of Film Night 
International:  
 
• The Blue Door Spa 
• Smiths Falls Curling and Squash Club 
• Andress' Your Independent Grocer 
• The Vault Eatery & Pub 

Looking Ahead ~ Save the Date 
 

Film Night International 
Station Theatre 
 
 25 January    29 February    28 March 
    (2 pm and 7 pm) 

 

 

Friends of the Library Annual Book Sale 
 
08 June  (9 am - noon) 

 

JOIN FRIENDS OF THE LIBRARY 
 

By Email: Email us at friends@smithsfallslibrary.ca . Include your name, address, phone number,  
 and the type of help you can provide. 
Meetings: We meet on the second Tuesday of each month at the Smiths Falls and District Public 
 Library - Currently in the former post office building at 30 Russell Street East. 


